
CRESCENT PARK 

WATER EMERGENCY UPDATE 

June 15, 2016 

 

The tank has remained full and the system has been working normally since last night.  

The logging reports show no sign of leaks. 

The water restrictions will remain in effect until further notice.   The potable water truck 

will remain at 50 Morris Avenue until next week when the boil water notice will 

hopefully be lifted.   

The last test was taken today and the results should be available on Monday.  These 

reports are expected to be positive which will result in the lifting of the water 

restrictions.  The MUA will continue to monitor the tanks often until they are 

comfortable that the problem has been addressed. 

The emergency shelter at Hillcrest will be closing after 8:00 pm tonight marking the 

closing stages of the water issue at Crescent Park.  

 
 

Catherine Shanahan 

Administrative Assistant 


